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Pursuant to due notice, a special meeting of the Corson County Commissioners was held telephonically on March 19, 2020 to consider emergency procedures as a result of the COVID-19.  The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman Stephen Keller.  Answering roll call were Shawn Hinsz, Ed Schock, Darren Bauer, and States Attorney Cheryl Bogue.  Jacob Nehl was not in attendance.  
COVID-19 Emergency Procedures
Discussion was held on emergency procedures to aid in reducing the spread of COVID-19.  Following discussion all voted in favor of a motion by Schock, seconded by Bauer to close the Corson County Courthouse to the general public beginning on March 20, 2020 until re-evaluation at the April 7, 2020 regular Commission meeting.  Staff will be available during regular business hours via phone, email, and fax only except for Monday, March 23, 2020.  However, the Courthouse will still be open for court services.
Adjourn

There being no further business, all voted in favor of a motion by Hinsz, seconded by Schock to adjourn at 1:48 p.m.  Next regular commission meeting will be held April 7, 2020.
_________________________________
     ________________________________

Tammy Bertolotto, Corson County Auditor
     Stephen Keller, Commission Chairman
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